
SENT VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL AND USPS 

Debrah A Howland 
Executive Director , NHPUC 
21 South Fruit St., Suite 10 
Concord , NH 03301 

RE : Withdrawal of CEPS Application 

Executive Director Howland , 

August 29 , 2014 

At this time Clearview Electric , I nc. d/b/a Clearview Energy ("Clearview") 
would like to withdrawal its application to become a Competitive Electric 
Power Supplier in New Hampshire . 

Among other business reasons , the newly implemented $10 , 000 annual 
assessment on CEPS ' s did impact Clearview ' s decision to continue the 
process of entering the New Hampshire market . Additionally , a lack of 
Purchase of Receivables (POR) program creates more financial uncertainties 
for potential market participants . 

Clearview appreciates the Commission's prior time and consideration 
regarding the application it submitted . If market conditions and 
Clearview ' s business p l an align in the future , Clearview looks forward to 
expanding operations to New Hampshire. 

If there are any additional questions regarding this flllr1y please feel 
free to contact me directly . 

Respectfully Submitted , 

Regulatory Analyst 
Clearview Electric , Inc. 
0: (214) 884 - 1725 
F: (972) 546-9991 
Regulatory@ClearviewEnergy.com 

Cc : David Goyette 

P.O . Box 130659, Dallas, Texas 75313 1.888.257.8439 ClearviewEnergy.com 


